
From: Jane M Belanger 

Date: Fri, Apr 21, 2017 at 10:08 AM 

Subject: 430 S 4th Ave support letter 

To: "mgail@a2gov.org" <mgail@a2gov.org> 

 

Big House Rentals 

Jane M Belanger 

  

Subject : 430 South Fourth Ave ZBA appeal                                                   Date: 4/20/2017 

  

  

I am the owner of the properties at 441 and 445 S. Fifth Ave, Ann Arbor.  I am in support of the 

approving this appeal.  I understand the permit was already given and plans were already made 

with existing and increased occupancy next year tenants. I am also in support of this 

improvement. 

The improvement looks like it will add more safety to the property by upgrading and 

interlocking the Alarm system and improve the code Fire separation between the 2 Floors, it will 

improve the overall house condition and the neighborhood in general, the improvement does 

meet the set back on the code book.  

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Jane Belanger 

Owner of 441 and 445 S Fifth Ave homes. 
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